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VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Petition of Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Electric Vehicle Charging Pilot 
Program 
Pkt. No.; 20200220-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Tampa Electric Company (“Tampa Electric”) hereby provides notice that the company’s 
Electric Vehicle Charging Pilot Program (“Pilot”) terminated on April 21, 2025. 

On April 21, 2021, the Commission entered Order No. PSC-2021-0144-PAA-EI (the 
“Order”). The Order approved Tampa Electric’s Pilot for a period of four years beginning on April 
21, 2021 and ending April 21, 2025 unless the company filed a petition to extend, modify, or 
permanently implement the Pilot through a tariff revision by that date. Tampa Electric did not file 
such a petition,1 meaning the Pilot expired on April 21, 2025 per the terms of the Order. 

The Order also specifies the accounting treatment for Pilot assets that apply when the Pilot 
terminates. Tampa Electric complied with the accounting treatment specified in the Order. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

(Wk ft-
Malcolm N. Means 

Attachment 
cc: Walt Trierweiler, Office of Public Counsel 

TECO Regulatory 

1 Tampa Electric filed a petition to extend the Pilot in Docket No. 20240054-EI but later withdrew that petition. See 
Notice of Withdrawal (DN 02459-2024), filed April 26, 2024 in Docket No. 20240054-EI. 


